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I support removing waste from Hanford for disposal offsite 
where there is no risk to contaminate groundwater or a river. I live in Vancouver. 
I expect my Washington State agencies and Governor to use every power they 
have to ensure that liquid radioactive wastes are not shipped through 
downtown Spokane when there is a far safer alternative to treat and solidify 
Hanford's tank wastes before they are shipped for disposal. I want an EIS 
before the agencies adopt this program.


